



FREE LEARN TO KNIT CLASS
at the Great Hall-next week

Wednesday, Feb 23rd 
8:30-10:30am 




February 21, 2022

Mon, Feb  21 - Presidents' Day -
NO SCHOOL 

Indigo G. - 2/1
Eliana M. - 2/3

Teagan M. - 2/5
Rio P. - 2/15
Nico F.- 2/25

Kendall S.- 2/26
Kylie W.- 2/27

Feb 20-27 - Fur Rondy Snow
Sculptures for Grades 6 and 8

Thur, Feb  24 - after early release - All
School Ice Skating Social (hosted by
Grade 6) - POSTPONED

Tues, Mar 1 - Parent Council Meeting
(Zoom) 7pm
Mon, Mar  7 - Fri, Mar 18 - SPRING
BREAK - NO SCHOOL - Spring
Break Camp Mar 14-18



Campus News & updates

Dear community, 
Shannon Herda is looking for an available room and car for two visiting
teachers, Hans and Marcy Schepker.  Hans and Marcy have visited us

before and loved Alaska so much they are coming back to teach our 8th
graders platonic solids and also help our handwork teacher, Ms. Wiley. 

 They will be arriving March 19th and leaving March 29th. Hans is an
accomplished glass worker and mathematician, (glassgeometry.com) .

They are wonderful people and are looking forward to visiting us. Please
let Shannon or Tre-C know if you think you might be able to host them,

(they are very low key guests).  
with warmth, Shannon Herda

Mark your Calendars

for 

summer of wonder

camp 2022!

9 weeks of fun starting on
June 6

More details to follow!



Student Opinion:
What is your favorite

book & why?

Makena, third grade says:
"Magic Treehouse books,
because they're exciting!"

Charlotte, first grade says: 
 "Skippyjon Jones, because

it's hilarious."

http://glassgeometry.com/


Campus News & updates

AWS LOGOED Hats for sale!

recaphats.com

A Grassroots Hat Company



Recaps is certainly grassroots. It is all about capturing
the joy we find in our daily pursuits. Recaps is small and

have stayed committed to the lifestyle. We focus on
creativity uniqueness and art. Each style of our one-of-
a-kind hats is designed from the ground up. Outdoor-

inspired images are hand-carved into blocks, and
printed on recycled and reclaimed fabric.



Recaps was born from the desire to create a totally
unique product that took a material destined for the

landfill, and giving it a new unique value. After 10 years
of operation, we currently operate out of the Eastside of

the Cascade mountains, in Cashmere, WA.



$22 - $30 each
choose what 

you pay!
10 unique designs

Find us and share our
posts on Facebook at

facebook.com/anchorage
waldorfschool

 please share the love by
giving us a positive  

5 star review on
 fb and google



Dear Community--
We have been monitoring COVID in the greater Anchorage community and in
our AWS school community. 56% of students/staff have reported a positive
COVID test in the last 5 weeks. So we are  continuing to do our best to keep
classrooms well ventilated. We are also still washing hands, sanitizing surfaces,
wearing masks, and reminding students to keep a distance between each
other. We continue to remind students to avoid wrestling and contact games
during recess and in after care. Thank you for all of your efforts and please
continue to keep your child/ren home when they display signs or symptoms of
illness. Rest is best!

-Your faculty and administration at the Anchorage Waldorf School






Community Board

COMMUNITY HEALTH NEWS 

Parent Resources

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/the-
simplicity-parenting-podcast-with-kim-

john-payne/id1407320921

Weekly insights on children and
parenting from Simplicity Parenting

author Kim John Payne.

Waldorf in the News
Check out the article linked on the

AWSNA website:
 https://www.waldorfeducation.org/news-

resources/newsarticles-of-interest/articles-
detail/~board/member-news/post/the-power-of-

awe-and-inspiration

"The Power of
Awe and

Inspiration"

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/the-simplicity-parenting-podcast-with-kim-john-payne/id1407320921
https://www.waldorfeducation.org/news-resources/newsarticles-of-interest/articles-detail/~board/member-news/post/us-news-features-waldorf-education


Grade 2/3

2/3 has had lots of fun exploring the
winter wonderland of the Bog! We

marveled at the way the wind made
snow waves and conducted a science
experiment. Some of my second and
third graders decided to experiment
with snow. That is, they decided to

see what would happen if they threw
snow into their faces. On some, the

snow stuck to their faces and on
others, the snow simply fell back to
the earth. They all agreed though
that it was a very cold experience!



2/3 also had a little bird visit them

last week during their closing circle.
The little dear landed on Aurora's

head before taking off to the nearby
tree for food.






Grade 8

GRADE 8 NEWS
 

It’s been a great block for the Eighth Grade in which we studied
Possibility/Probability Theory, the branches of mathematics that are used
in numerous fields and subjects.  We use probability every time we make
a choice or decision, every time we predict the weather, or make a bet, or

invest our money.  This is a great block for the students to delve more
deeply into fractions, ratios and percents.  For our community service we

cooked for the faculty and staff - hot meals for busy people! Our First
Grade buddies received decoupage boxes for Valentine’s Day too.









Handwork

Grade 1 - Nalu 
finished his Kitty and 
made a snake for fun.

Grade 2/3 - 
Grace and Jax 

finished their 
lambs.

Grade 6 - 
Allie finished 

her first small 
hand sewn 

stuffed animal.
Grade 6 - The first three completed 

humpback 
whales for 
2021-2022

Mia and "Big Boy"

Students used the
backstitch, running
stitch, ladder stitch,
and blanket stitch.






Northern Forum Eco-Art Submission







